

UNIFIED TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM 2020 PROPOSED UPDATE

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT COMMENT FORM

This form is provided to receive your comments regarding the development of the Unified Transportation Program (UTP). Please use the space provided below, attaching additional pages as necessary. You may leave the form at the meeting, or mail it to the address provided below. You may also submit comments through the TxDOT website, www.txdot.gov, using keyword: UTP Public Involvement or by email at UTP-PublicComments@txdot.gov. We appreciate your interest and value your input.

How did you participate in the meeting? (check one): In person () Online WebEx () Called in () Did Not Participate () If you attended in person, what location did you attend?	
Please mail your comments to:	Please Print:
Texas Department of Transportation	Your Name:
Attention: Unified Transportation Program P.O. BOX 149217 Austin, TX 78714-9217	Address:
(Texas Transportation Code, §201.811(a)(5)): check each of t □ I am employed by TxDOT □ I do business with TxDOT □ I could benefit monetarily from the project or other	

You may also use other options to send your comments by e-mail: UTP-PublicComments@txdot.gov Comments must be received or postmarked by Monday, April 13, 2020 to be considered in the adoption of the 2020 UTP update.